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Intersection Work to Impact Traffic at Division Street and 3rd Avenue 

 
Work at the intersection of Division Street and 3rd Avenue will begin on Monday, April 7th.  The 
project is scheduled to be completed by late June or early July. 
 
New traffic signals, ADA ramps, curbing, gutters, and sidewalks will all be installed as part of the 
project. 
 
Work will take place weekdays from 7:00 am to 3:30 pm.  Periodic lane closures in the project 
area will occur throughout the installation process. 
 
Knobel’s Electric, Inc. of Yakima is the primary contractor for the project. 
 
Drivers are encouraged to slow down in work zones, look out for workers and follow the posted 
speed limit. 
   
Access to homes and businesses in the project area will be maintained as best as possible and 
emergency vehicles will be allowed through the project area if necessary. 
 
As always, the schedule for this type of project is subject to change daily dependent on weather, 
equipment failure, and emergencies. 


